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Delhi Govt. Raises VAT from 4% to 5%  
 

Due to lower revenue collections, the Delhi Govt has resorted to 
increased rate, to fulfil its budget targets. 

Source = Notification No. F(3)/23/FIN ( T & E )/2009-10 dt 13.1.2010 

 
Hi members, 
 
This is the News from Delhi.  
Delhi Government has changed the Sales Tax Rates – (VAT) 
For all items in the 4% slab to 5%. 
And Note --- this is immediately effective, w.e.f. 13rd Jan 2010 

 
 

What should FSIA SME member’s do ? 

 
1. If you have a branch / Depot / Factory in Delhi 

a. Don’t Take it lightly 
i. It is a REAL change. 
ii. Study the new Rules  
iii. Do the relevant changes in your ERP softwares 
iv. Take guidance of your Chartered Accountants and Management 

Consultants 
 

2. If you don’t have presence in Delhi 
a. Be ready, there is a risk of Hayrana following suit 
b. Reason – the Delhi government has cited the Central Government directive 

for this change 



 
For queries, suggestions and feedback , you can e-mail us at : 
 
 

Sangeet Kumar Gupta 
FCA, ICWA, PGDMM, B.Com(Hons) 
Honorary Consultant, 
Faridabad Small Industries Association 
93126-08426 
groupmlg@eth.net 
Camp Off : SCF no 70, Sector-16A Market, Faridabad 
FSIA Off : FSIA Park, Opp. Plot No.23, Sector- 
24,Faridabad- 121005 

 
 
Subscription 
Please send your details, and request e-mail to groupmlg@eth.net 
 
for Discontinuation of this E-mail 
To discontinue receipt of e-mails from the author, please reply mentioning "Discontinue" in the Subject. 
 
Notes & disclaimer 
For private circulation. Intended for recipient only. This is only for personal information of the members.  Based on 
information & interpretations available as on Friday, January 15, 2010 at 13:08:43 pm. Please contact your Consultant / 
Chartered Accountant / counsel for his  final opinion, if deemed fit. 
 

 

 
Visit us at  www.finsys.co.in, and www.erpsoftwares.in 

 

 

 

 

Government Notification attached 

 


